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[bookmark: _GoBack]Bhutan welcomes the delegation and thanks the delegation for the report.

We welcome the adoption of the National Human Rights Plan (2022-25) and the submission of the voluntary mid-term national report on the implementation of the third cycle recommendations.

We commend the progress in ensuring inclusive education through amendment of the Inclusive Education Act and the establishment of a new school admission system. We also commend the establishment of the Children’s Ombudsman and the Office of the Undersecretary for Children, as well as the creation of the system of guarantees and integral protection of the rights of children and adolescents. 

While noting the concerted efforts, we  recommend Chile the following:

1. Ensure effective implementation of the National Human Rights Plan (2022-2025) through allocation of sufficient resources. 
2. Continue its efforts in ensuring inclusive education through adequate funding, facilities, and educational resources. 

We wish Chile  a successful review.
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